
 

 
 

NETWORK's Nuns on the Bus 
Is Coming to Erie! 

 
Join Us:  

Tuesday, July 19, 2016 
 

Caucus to Mend the Gaps 
Saint Paul's Parish Center 

1617 Walnut Street 
Erie, PA 16502 

7:00 p.m. 
 

NETWORK's Nuns on the Bus are hitting the road again – daring to call on elected officials and 

candidates to "Mend the Gaps" in income and wealth inequality in our nation. We will listen 

to the stories of the gaps that people are experiencing in our society and provide NETWORK’s 

proactive policy strategy that can bridge those divides. 

Our goal is to bring a politics of inclusion to divided places, change the conversation to 

mending the vast economic and social divides in our country, and counter political incivility 

with our message of inclusion. 

Join Us! For more information, email info@networklobby.org. 
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